GENERAL ELECTRIC NUCLEAR ENERGY

ENGINEERING

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY PO BOX 460, PLEASANTON, CALIFOMNIA 94566 DIVISION

April 14, 1980

Mr. Darrell G. Efsenhut, Director
Division of Project Management

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations
U.S. Nucl»ar Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Response to Questions Raised by the GETR Subcommittee of the
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards Consultants - License
TR-1 - Docket 50-70

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Enclosed are copies of General Electric Company's responses to the Advisory
Committee on Reactor Safeguards consultants' questions and comments raised
in conjunction with the November 14, 1979 Advisory Committee on Reactor
Safequards GETR Subcommittee meeting. While certain of this information
adds to the body of knowledge regarding the GETR site, it is thought to be
noncontroversial and does not alter General Electric Company's position.

Very truly yours,
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$39 VIRGINIA €. CASOUEIRA 1 R. W. Darmitzel, Manager
NOTARY PUBLIC + CALIFORNIA Irradiation Processing Operation

! Nuclear Engineering Division
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AFFIRMATION

The General Electric Company hereby submits the attacked repori titled
“Seismicity of the Livermore Valley in Relation to the General Electric
Vallecitos Plant", and responses to questions raised by Dr. Merit P. White,
Dr. Paul W. Pomeroy and Dr. Shailer S. Philbrick.

To the best of my kncwledge and belief, the information contained therein is
accurate.
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NOTARY PUBLIE -~ Cachonns R. W. Darmitzel, Manager
| ' f Irradiation Processing Operation

Submitted and sworn before me this 14th day of April, 1980.
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o sciar L DIy, » Notary Public in and for the County of
Alameda, Statc of California.




